
Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

Receive our sincere greetings from Morogoro, Tanzania. 

It has been a while since we last spoke to you and we are happy to 

write to you once again. We thank God who by His grace kept us 

well and strengthen the whole church in Morogoro. It is with great 

pleasure that we write to you to keep you regularly updated of 

different activities that are happening in our ministry. 

 

 

Rev. Umba I. Kalangwa and his 

Ngoy Kalangwa who are both mis-

sionaries in Morogoro, Tanzania 

Greetings!  

The training for student pas-

tors was held was held in 

Morogoro from end July to 

early August. We thank God 

because it was well done. And 

we were blessed by the visit of 

Rev Cox Kerry from Okla-

homa who also came to teach 

our student pastors. In total, 

they were six students who 

attended the training courses.  

One of them has finished his 

courses and the remaining five 

students will come again next 

year to continue with their 

courses. And we are very 

blessed to have another 

woman who has joined the 

group. She will be the second 

female pastor in Tanzania so 

far.  
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Special points of 

interest: 

 Pastors training 

courses 

 Mtipule UMC   

 UMC Preschool Man-

gae  

 Wesley Primary 

School 

 Susana Wesley Train-

ing Center  

Morogoro United Methodist Church  

Rev. K. Cox and student pastors 

REACHING OUT  MINISTRY 



Our projects:  

Reaching Out Ministry, advance number  15053O  

Morogoro preschools advance number    15048N 

Wesley primary school, advance number    3020704 

Susannah Wesley Training centre  advance number   3020705  

church construction in Morogoro Advance number  15059N  

Morogoro Pastors’ Training Center advance number  3020710 

P.O BOX 5428, Morogoro, TZ 

Primary school is good 

enough, therefore it is our wish 

to see them pass to secondary 

school next year. 

Susannah Wesley Training 

Center is doing well. Single 

parents and other women are 

trained sewing skills and other 

vocational skills in order to 

empower them  to become 

self-dependent. 

 

Moreover, we would like to in-

form you that we planted an-

other church in Mtipule region. 

Within few weeks we managed 

to finish the construction of that 

church. This could not be able 

without your support and 

prayers. Hence we would like to 

give special thanks to the Okla-

homa team. It brings lot of joy to 

see the church expending more 

and more. 

The Mangae Preschool is doing 

well. The number of pupils is 

increasing which is very encour-

aging. The same apply to Wesley 

Primary School, all activities are 

running smoothly. Our pupils 

from class seven will be wrote 

their final National exams from 

the 8th to 10th September. Let 

us remember them in prayer so 

that all of them pass with hon-

ors. The knowledge they have 

got from Wesley  

Thank you once again for your 

support and prayers. These are a 

few of our projects we are doing 

and with God on our side we 

hope to do more because there is 

nothing impossible with Him. 

We would also like to inform our 

donors and all those who would 

like to support us that 

“GivingTuesday” is coming 

again this December 2, 2014! 

Any gift that you will  donate to 

our ministry will be doubled. We 

will provide regular updates on 

this event as we are also waiting 

for some confirmations. 

Umba I. Kalangwa,  
Missionary number 14211Z,  
 Email:  ukalangwa@umcmission.org 
  
Ngoy M. Kalangwa,  
Missionary number 15162Z,                             
Email: nkalangwa@umcmission.org 
                              

+255 713 824 125 

+255 784 334 101 

Mtipule United Methodist Church 

Morogoro United Methodist 

Church 

Wesley primary school pupils 

Sussanah Wesley Training Center 
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